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  TO: Interested Parties  DATE: August 18, 2023 
 
 FROM: Dan Kessler 
   Assistant Director of Transportation 
 
SUBJECT: Request for Information – Crash Reconstruction Technology and Training Program 
 
 
The North Central Texas Council of Governments (NCTCOG) is requesting information from a 
consultant or firm on developing a Regional Crash Reconstruction Technology and Training 
Program in the NCTCOG area.  Fifty percent of traffic delays in major metropolitan areas are 
due to incidents and crashes on the roadway, according to the Federal Highway Administration.  
The time spent dealing with roadway incidents not only ties up traffic; it puts first responders in 
harm’s way.  Technology is available that can alleviate congestion and reduce secondary 
collisions caused by traffic crashes.  Crash Reconstruction technology assists with clearing 
roadway incidents more quickly after traffic crashes by allowing police responders to capture 
crash scene information while on the roadway via crash reconstruction technology; however, it 
gives them the ability to analyze the crash and conduct their investigation from the safety of 
their office.  NCTCOG is investigating currently available technology. 
 
This is an invitation to respond to the Request for Information (RFI).  Responses must be 
received no later than 5:00 p.m., Central Time, on Friday, September 15, 2023, to Camille 
Fountain, Senior Transportation Planner.  Responses submitted after that time may not be 
considered and may be returned to the proposer unopened.  The Request for Information will be 
available at www.nctcog.org/rfp by the close of business on Friday, August 18, 2023.  
 
Any amendments or updates to the RFI, as well as all questions and responses, will be posted 
on NCTCOG’s website.  Written questions concerning the RFI should be submitted by email to 
TransRFPs@nctcog.org by 5:00 p.m. on Friday, August 25, 2023. We appreciate your 
consideration of this request. 
 
 
 
      _________________________________________ 
      Dan Kessler 
 
JO:bw 
 
cc: Emily Beckham, Program Manager, NCTCOG 
 Camille Fountain, Senior Transportation Planner, NCTCOG 
 Procurement File 
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